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Publishing Statement 
Central Indiana Mensa, a Local Group of American Mensa, Ltd., 
publishes MIND monthly. Mensa is a not-for-profit organization open to 
all persons scoring in the 98th percentile on a standardized intelligence 
test. Mensa neither endorses nor opposes the opinions published in 
MIND, which are those of the individual contributors. 
Contribution Guidelines 
MIND contributions may be sent to mind.editor@yahoo.com, or Karen 
Zwick, 1634 Mace Dr., Indianapolis, IN, 46229, or delivered to Karen 
Zwick, Teresa Gregory or Jan Pfeil Doyle at the monthly meeting. 
Contributions may be edited for length or to remove offensive material, 
must be “family friendly”, and may not include personal attacks. No 
anonymous contributions will be published, but the Editor will withhold 
the author’s name from the public on request. Contributions should be 
in hand no later than the monthly meeting preceding the month of 
publication. 
Reprint Information 
Mensa publications may freely reprint material from MIND. If a piece 
bears an individual copyright, publishers must obtain a release from 
the author. 
Advertising 
MIND accepts paid advertising. Contact the Editor for current rates. 
MIND Staff 
Editor: Karen Zwick 
mind.editor@yahoo.com, (317) 626-3789  
1634 Mace Dr., Indianapolis, IN 46229 
Calendar Editor: Karen Steilberger, sbeilbe@sbcglobal.net  
Production Editor: Jan Pfeil Doyle, jan@mw.net 
Publisher: Teresa Gregory 
teresa.gregory@yahoo.com, (317) 430-1761 
75 N Whittier Place, Indianapolis, 46219 
MIND is published monthly by Central Indiana Mensa at 75 N Whittier 
Place, Indianapolis, 46219, (317) 430-1761. Subscriptions are $12 
annually for those not members of CIM.  
Postmaster: address changes to MIND, c/o American Mensa, Ltd, 
1229 Corporate Drive West, Arlington, TX 76006-6103. Include 
membership number. 
 

Website: centralindiana.us.mensa.org 
-or- www.indymensa.org 

MensaPhone: (317) 539-1740  
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What Goes Around Comes Around 
Jan Pfeil Doyle, LocSec 
 
After 20+ years, I'm returning to the position of Local Secretary for 
Central Indiana Mensa. Back then we were called Mensa of 
Indianapolis (from which the name MIND was derived, by the way). I 
know I'm older this time; I hope I'm a little wiser , too . . .  Both times, 
I've taken over from wonderful LocSecs—John Blankenship and 
Teresa Gregory. 
 
I would like to express my deepest gratitude to Teresa Gregory for the 
many, many things she has done for our local group. I believe that she was 
arguably the “Most Valuable Loc Sec” that our group has had in its 40+ 
year history.  
 
When Teresa took over as LocSec six years ago, attendance at the few 
events that were scheduled had dropped mostly to single digits. She took it 
as her mission to rebuild the group and she has done it! And although she's 
stepped down as LocSec, she's not through contributing: She is a member 
of the newly elected ExCom, chairing our 2013 RG, chairing hospitality 
for the RG, providing refreshments for our monthly gatherings, serving as 
a proctor and more. I'm very proud to call her a friend. Thank you, Teresa! 
 
Our thanks are also due to Dr. Alan Schmidt, who is stepping down as 
treasurer after many years of service. Being treasurer is one of the jobs that 
isn't that visible but is vital to the group. Alan diligently made sure our 
bills were paid on time, kept our books balanced, collected money at our 
monthly gatherings, and was on the committee that ran several RGs. Thank 
you, too, Alan! 
 
Please consider joining us at the New Members Dinner/Mensans Dining 
Out event on Sunday, November 4. ExCom decided a year or so ago to 
have quarterly dinners to especially welcome our new members. The rest 
of us not-so-new members have been having a great time, too!  
 
Also on the schedule for November 19th is a Mensa Family Program 
event—touring the catacombs beneath the Indianapolis City Market. All 
are welcome (with or without kids!). 
 
Continued on next page 
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Continued from previous page 
 
Reports are that people liked the new location for Ham 'n' Eggs: the Soho 
Café and Gallery in Carmel.  
 
Details for these events and more can be found in the calendar. 
 
 

Old Dog / New Tricks 
Teresa Gregory 
 
The old saying is, “You can’t teach an old dog new tricks.” I tend to think 
that learning new tricks keeps people from becoming old dogs. I’ve met 
some incredibly young-but-chronologically-challenged lifelong learners in 
Mensa. The old cliché, “Use it or lose it,” is verified by them and their very 
active brains.  
 
I’m also convinced that you can learn just about anything on the internet. 
To that end, I’d like to explore some learning opportunities that are 
available, for FREE, on the internet. (I’m all about “free”!) 
 
I have just started my first online class through Coursera.org. I read about 
it this summer. There were 8 universities affiliated at that time. Started in 
April, 2012, by two Stanford University professors, it now offers classes 
from 33 international colleges and universities. Professors present 
videotaped lectures, there are homework assignments and testing, 
additional reading material is suggested, and if you complete the course 
with a certain grade, you receive a certificate.  
 
The idea behind it is that this will give people world-wide an opportunity 
for education. The dream is that it will turn into a real online college 
opportunity resulting in real credits and a real degree. When this happens, 
 
it will cost real money, but I think expenses would be less due to the huge 
volume and low overhead. And if you show up to class with a hang-over 
from last night’s frat party, you won’t be annoying your classmates.  
 
Continued on next page 
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Continued from previous page 
 
With Corsera, there are opportunities to interact with classmates via 
message boards and there are even Meetup groups. At this writing, the 
Indianapolis Meetup group is planning an early Saturday morning meeting 
with a professor from the IUPUI School of Social Work offering to cook 
breakfast.  
 
Harvard and MIT joined forces in May and launched edX. UCal-Berkley 
has joined them.  
 
If you don’t mind shuffling through advertising, OpenCulture.com is a 
collection of online courses primarily from iTunes.  
 
So why would someone want to spend time “taking” a class for no credit? 
For a lifelong learner on a budget, this is golden opportunity. For a parent 
of a gifted child, this is a chance for enrichment. For a person curious 
about a particular field of education or discipline, this is a chance to sample 
it risk-free. For the person who needs a refresher course but can’t take it 
during conventional hours, this is available 24 hours. It’s all good. 
 
So check out so online learning opportunities and teach the old dog a new 
trick or two. 
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Crossword Puzzle 
Used by permission of www.freecrosswords.net 
Set by Alberich 
 
 

 

  
 
 
Continued on next page 
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Continued from previous page 
 
ACROSS 
1 Prize winner gets golden ring exchanged after initial refusal (5,8) 
9 Migratory bird from 6 is returned to centre of perch (7) 
10 Raise level of a GCSE pass (7) 
11 The trunk contains a tonne approximately (5) 
12 A drip almost paired up with staggering blonde in 8 tournament (9) 
13 Skilfully captivates girl, acting thus? (8) 
15 A former college professor studied chiefly coelenterates (6) 
18 A measure of medicine after party is wise (6) 
19 The Blues requires playing old instruments (8) 
22,8 A general request to appear in court? (6,3,6) 
24 A student member causes panic (5) 
25 Greek character in a spot with height indicates part of horizon (7) 
26 One chanting in male voice, misplacing vowels (7) 
27 Removes all complexities from unfinished diary scientist scribbled 
(12) 
  
DOWN 
1 Victorious at 12 in 1998 after Antonov exploded (7) 
2 See 16 
3 Give money to German for game (5) 
4 A strong rising tide submerging Henry's animal (7) 
5 Regions about to be given aid (6) 
6 Cake eaten by Gabriel? (5-4) 
7 One leaves Daniel frolicking with antelope (5) 
8 See 22  
14 Legendary seamen have a gas with heartless relatives (9) 
16,2 "Surely you jest?" famously heard at 12 - you see ban on court is a 
possible outcome (3,3,3,2,7) 
17 Attendant at 12? (8) 
18 Tense situations arising when Mum's relocated in Indian city (6) 
20 Girl's taking on politician victorious at 12 in 1998 (7) 
21 Hound a citizen (6) 
23 It was once torn apart in year 506 uprising (5) 
24 A lofty Greek? (5) 
 
Answer on page XX 
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Community Symposi-M Events 
 
The following is an announcement regarding the Community Symposi-
M events through the end of the year. Community Symposi-Ms are 
coordinated and hosted by member Cregg McCullin of North Texas 
Mensa. Further information can be found in the the Symposi-M 
announcement discussion at 
http://www.community.us.mensa.org/forums/t/22042.aspx in the online 
Community (http://www.community.us.mensa.org). 
 
On the second Sunday of every month, American Mensa’s online 
Community hosts Community Symposi-Ms, our virtual symposium series, 
and all Mensa members are welcome! Participation is easy, but the 
opportunity to obtain new knowledge and perspectives could be profound.  
  
After you watch each month’s video, attend the live, Mensans-only online 
discussion at 3 p.m., Central time, on the dates listed below, in the General 
Chat room of the American Mensa online Community 
(http://www.community.us.mensa.org). (Please note that, if you need login 
help, you will need to contact the National Office in advance during 
regular business hours.) Following the chat session, a dedicated online 
discussion thread will be created in the Events section of the “Mensa and 
You” forum in the Mensa Online Community to continue discussions and 
to allow those who are not able to attend the chat to participate.  
  
Community Symposi-Ms through the end of the year include the following 
intriguing topics. 
 
Nov. 11: "The Game That Can Give You Ten Extra Years of Life" by 
game designer Jane McGonigal, who researches and employs gaming 
theory and design to promote improvements in our non-digital lives. She 
suggests that games can actually lengthen our lives by tapping into and 
promoting improvements in our individual mental, physical, emotional and 
social spheres of life. Watch the 19-minute video at 
http://www.ted.com/talks/jane_mcgonigal_the_game_that_can_give_you_
10_extra_years_of_life.html. 
 
Continued on next page 
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Continued from previous page 
 
Dec. 9: "A Vision of Crimes in the Future" by criminologist Marc 
Goodman, who researches and writes about how technology may influence 
future crime trends. He argues that a combination of technology and 
crowdsourcing may hold the key to detecting and preventing future crimes 
and acts of terrorism. Watch the 19-minute video at 
http://www.ted.com/talks/marc_goodman_a_vision_of_crimes_in_the_futu
re.html.  
  
For more information, please visit the Symposi-M announcement 
discussion at http://www.community.us.mensa.org/forums/t/22042.aspx. 
 
 

Welcome! 
 

New Members 
Adam Freeland Indianapolis, IN 

 
Reinstating Members 
Roger Carl Emge, CPA Evansville, IN 
Daniel Kiracofe Lafayette, IN 
Kelly M Lacey Indianapolis, IN 
Linda Mans Fishers, IN 
Kelly G Willis Lafayette, IN 

 
Members Moving In 
Brian K Brown Paducah, KY 
Damian Stanziano Indianapolis, IN 

 
Foreign Transferring 
Aleksandra Dervisevic West Lafayette, IN 
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November 2012 Events - Central Indiana Mensa 
 
Ham ‘n’ Eggs  (Hamilton County Eggheads) 1st Saturday from 10:00-11:30 
a.m. Soho Café & Gallery, 620 South Range Line Road, Carmel, IN.  
Drop in any time for casual conversation, lively discussion, and good food and 
beverages. Contact: Alison Brown, 317-846-6798, SIGHT@indymensa.org. 
 

Muncie Area Group Meeting – 1st Saturday at 2:00 p.m. 
The MTCup, 1610 W. University Ave in Muncie. For those familiar with 
the Ball State area, it’s in the Village. 
Contact: Jason Smith, munciemensa@gmail.com 
 

Bridge SIG  – 1st Sunday at 2:00 p.m. 
Contacts: Grace Falvey and Bob Dill, 842-6246  
11/4: Bill Eberbach, 888-5981 
12/2:  Grace Falvey and Bob Dill, 842-6246 
 

New Members Dinner + Mensans Dining Out – In November, this 
will be a combined event. Come join us for food, conversation, and the 
opportunity to welcome and get to know our new members. 
Sunday, 11/4, 5:30 p.m.: 8 Lucky Buffet (Chinese), 5010 S. East Street, 
Indianapolis. Contact: Bob Zdanky, 317-503-0091 or Zdanky@gmail.com 
 

Indy Lunch Bunch  - 1st and 3rd Wednesdays at 12:00 noon, Double Eagle 
Café, 650 N. Meridian (at the Scottish Rite Cathedral), Indianapolis. 
Contact: Alan Schmidt, 317-233-5190, alan.schmidt@att.net 
 

West Lafayette/Lafayette  
Lunch – 1st Wednesday, 12:00 noon, Toscana Italian Grill & Bar, 515 South 
Street, Lafayette (at the Holiday Inn Select City Centre)  
Contact: Joe Stamper, 765-474-4759, jstamper@hicclaf.com 
 

Monthly Gathering  – 2nd Friday at 7:00 p.m. All Souls Unitarian Church, 
5805 E. 56th St. See last page of MIND for map and directions. 
Members: $5.00, Non-Members: $7.00; Children 6-12: $3.00, under 6: free 
11/9:  Our speaker for November will be CIM member Tom  
DeWitt. He will talk on what we need to know to understand 
today’s economy. He’ll cover basic principles of economics, 
how the economy works as a whole, and the policy 
differences that exist among economists today.  
Tom has worked as an economist for several 
government agencies including the Dept. of Housing & 
Urban Development and the US Army Corps of Engineers. 
He is also cited in various Census Bureau publications and 
has taught economics at Franklin College in Franklin, IN. 

 (Events are continued on the other side of the calendar.) 
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November 2012 
 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 
   
 

   
 

4 
Bridge SIG; New 
Member Dinner/ 
Mensans Dining 
Out 

5 
   

6 7 
Indy Lunch 
Bunch; W. 
Lafayette Lunch 
 

11 
 

12 13 
 

14 
 

18 
  

19 20 
Paducah Area 
Group Meeting 

21 
Indy Lunch 
Bunch 

25 
 

26 27 
MINDbending/ 
ExCom 

28 
 
 

2 
Bridge SIG 
  

3 
 

4 5 
Indy Lunch 
Bunch; W. 
Lafayette Lunch 
 

9 
 

10 11 
 

12 
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Thursday Friday Saturday 
1 2 3 

Ham ‘n’ Eggs; 
Muncie Meeting 
 

8 9 
Monthly Gathering; 
MIND Deadline 

10 
Kokomo Breakfast 
 

15 16 
Catacombs Tour 
 

17 
Calendar deadline 

22 23 
 

24 
Kokomo Breakfast 

29 
 

30 
 

December 2012 
1 
Ham ‘n’ Eggs; 
Muncie Meeting 

6 7 
 

8 
Kokomo Breakfast 
 

13 14 
Monthly Gathering; 
MIND deadline 

15 
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November 2012 Events (cont.)  

 
Kokomo Breakfast  – 2nd and 4th Saturdays at 10:00 a.m.  
Richard’s Restaurant, east of Highway 31, 2 blocks north of Center 
Contact: Patricia Sottong, (765) 457-0754; leave message.  

 
Mensa Family Program Event: Tour the Catacombs 
11/16, 6:45 p.m.: Tour the catacombs beneath the Indianapolis City Market, 
222 East Market St. Meet near the east entrance. Cost is $5 per 
child, $8 per adult. All are welcome (with or without kids!). 
RSVP is REQUIRED by Nov. 8th at www.kids.indymensa.org. 
Contact: David Bonner, gcc@kids.indymensa.org,  
(317) 973-0258. 

 
Paducah Area Group Meeting  – 3rd Tuesday of every month, 7:00 p.m. 
11/20: Olive Garden, 5150 Hinkleville Rd, Paducah, KY 42001 (Across from 
the Kentucky Oaks Mall). Anyone in the area is welcome to join fellow 
Mensans for dinner. For more information on this group, contact Charles 
Rawlings, rawlings@siu.edu  

 
MINDBending/ExCom  – Last or next-to-last Tuesday of the 
month. MINDBending is the preparation of next month’s MIND for 
mailing. Come help with sealing, labeling, and stamping the MINDs.  
11/27, 5:30 p.m. Contact: Teresa 430-1761.  
Pizza and soft drinks provided. 
MINDBending is held at the offices of Midwest Internet, 
5348 N. Tacoma Ave., which is 1 block east and 1 block 
north of 52nd St. and Keystone Ave. on the northeast side  
of Indianapolis.  
  

A Big Thank YouBig Thank YouBig Thank YouBig Thank You to the September MINDbenders: David 
Bonner, Alison Brown, Jan Pfeil Doyle, Teresa Gregory, Siegmund Haider, Ann 
Hake, Jud Horning, Petra Ritchie, Alan Schmidt, Karen Wilczewski, Bob 
Zdanky and Karen Zwick, and thanks to Midwest Internet for hosting the event. 
 
 

December MIND calendar items due 11/17/12 to sbeilbe@sbcglobal.net. 
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Within Your Ken 
Ken Silver RVC4  

 

The AMC met on September 8th. We begin with the 
strategic issues. The first item we discussed was a 
review of the all-day workshop for Loc Secs that 
occurred on the last day of this year’s AG in Reno. 
Three Loc Secs from Region 4 were there. There were 
speakers and discussions designed to give everyone 
more information about available resources and to share experiences. 
In all, the event was considered a great success and will be repeated in 
the future. Other issues that were discussed included: another look at 
the Strategic Plan; a look at how the process for getting a by-laws 
amendment on to the ballot has been simplified; and a review of all of 
the programs and services offered by Mensa presented as a matrix 
which will help in the budgeting process for next year. 
 
We also discussed the likelihood of a dues increase in 2014. There are 
inflationary pressures, and the office staff lacks the newest technology that 
would make them more efficient. We also pay a small percentage of our 
dues to International Mensa, and that percentage may be increasing. The 
dues motion has been postponed until we know more about these factors. 
 
Since it was determined about five years ago that in the case of an RVC 
vacancy, the vacancy cannot be filled by appointment, but must be elected 
by the same constituency that originally elected the RVC, we have been 
without an agreed upon way to handle this situation.  There is concern 
about the time and expense of conducting a full election, and the idea of 
letting the region’s Loc Secs do the electing has been turned down as a by-
laws amendment, twice. The latest idea is to distribute the work of a vacant 
RVC among the neighboring RVCs. It’s not the best solution, but it at least 
corrects a potential problem.  This motion did pass, but I was in the 
minority who voted against it. I’m still holding out for a quick, inexpensive 
election method we can agree upon. 
 
The next meeting will be on December 1st.   
 
Ken 
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Picture and Notes from Monthly Gathering 
Picture from Teresa Gregory 
 
The October 12, 2012 monthly Mensa 
Gathering featured a program on 
Indiana Canine Assistant Network 
(ICAN). Their mission is to train and 
place assistance dogs with persons 
with disabilities throughout the state 
of Indiana.  
 
The picture to the right is of Sadie, a 
beautiful dog-in-training in the ICAN 
program; Ann Ronayne, Director of 
Client Services for ICAN; and David 
Bonner. For more information about 
ICAN, visit www.icandog.org. 
  
 
 

Solution to Crossword Puzzle on pp. 8 - 9 
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Central Indiana Mensa Ex-Com Minutes 08/28/12 
Karen Wilczewski, Recording Secretary 
 
LocSec Teresa Gregory opened the meeting at 7:07 p.m. Members 
present included: David Bonner, Jan Pfeil Doyle, Teresa Gregory, 
Cyndi Kuyper, Alan Schmidt, Karen Wilczewski, Bob Zdany, and 
Karen Zwick. Guests included: Ann Hake, Petra Ritchie, and Linda 
Schmidt. 
 
The minutes of the July Ex-Com meeting were accepted with minor 
corrections. (Jan Pfeil Doyle moved; Karen Zwick seconded the motion. It 
passed unanimously.) 
 
Alan Schmidt presented the Treasurer’s report, which showed the balance 
as of 8/28/12 to be $20,658.43 (Karen Zwick moved to accept the 
Treasurer’s report; Jan Pfeil Doyle seconded the motion. It passed 
unanimously.) 
 
The membership report showed 519 members, 4 new members, 3 
reinstating members, 3 renewing members, and 18 prospects. 
 
Old Business 
Evansville Testing. A proctor will be handling Mensa testing in the 
Evansville area. Teresa Gregory will no longer have to travel to Evansville 
to conduct testing. 
 
CIM 2012-2014 Election. Teresa Gregory reported that, despite having 9 
candidates and 9 openings for the upcoming ExCom, voting ballots have 
been included in the September MIND and they will also be available at 
the September monthly meeting. 
 
The CIM Annual Picnic is scheduled for Sunday, September 9 at Eagle 
Creek Park, Shelter A, from 1-5 p.m. 
 
Email blasts. Teresa Gregory tested sending out email blasts only to learn 
that the process didn’t work as expected. Further work needs to be done to 
make it work. 
 
Continued on next page 

November 2012 | Newsletter of Mensa of Central Indiana mind  18 

 

Continued from previous page 
 
The issue of Teresa Gregory and Cyndi Kuyper meeting at Old National 
Bank on a mutually agreeable day to sign signature cards together for the 
Mensa RG and OG accounts was discussed and tabled for the September 
ExCom meeting. 
 
AG Loc Sec Special Meeting. After attending this meeting, Teresa Gregory 
is scouting for suggestions from members regarding what the group does 
well and what activities should be dropped. Cyndi Kuyper said CIM 
handles the OG and picnic events well. 
 
Teresa asked about good events that would help attract new members to 
our group. Cyndi said that Chicago Mensa does house parties. House 
parties can serve as games nights. Karen Zwick suggested continuing to 
offer a wide variety of events, which appeal to a broad range of our core 
members. 
 
Other suggestions included David Bonner mentioning that he now teaches 
downtown at a school that specializes in the top 2% of kids. The principal 
would love to have our group visit their facility and have CIM consider 
having their monthly meetings there. 
 
Teresa Gregory mentioned Trivia Night will be the last Friday of the 
month and she will publicize it in the calendar. Jan Pfeil Doyle suggested 
pairing a new member with a seasoned one. Both can attend the monthly 
meeting together as a way of adding a more personal touch and making the 
new member feel more comfortable attending CIM functions. Another 
suggestion was to come up with activities that would appeal to younger 
Ms. 
 
New Business 
 
Upcoming RG. Teresa Gregory contacted Comedy Sports. They have 
agreed to offer a two-hour improv workshop at the RG on Saturday 
afternoon, similar to Second City in Chicago. Individuals or groups can 
participate. 
 
 
Continued on next page 
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Continued from previous page 
 
Jan Pfeil Doyle will also be contacting the Weird Science Guy to see if he 
wants to do a program at the RG. 
 
Discussion then moved to compensating members who work the RG. After 
some discussion, Bob Zdanky motioned that two comped registrations for 
the RG be given out at the discretion of the RG Chair. 
 
Qualifying volunteers to receive a comped registration include the Loc Sec, 
Editor, RG Chair, OG Chair from the previous year’s event, RG 
Hospitality Chair, and RG Registrar. In addition, two comped registrations 
would be given out by the RG Chair, and one comped registration can be 
awarded by the previous year’s OG Chair. These comped registrations only 
cover the RG, not the OG. Cyndi Kuyper moved to accept the motion; 
Karen Zwick seconded. The motion unanimously passed. 
 
New Member Dinner. Bob Zdanky reported that the next New Member 
Dinner is scheduled for Sunday, November 4 at 5:30 p.m. at the 8 Lucky 
Chinese Buffet on the Southside of Indianapolis, just off US 31 and 
Thompson Road. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:28 p.m. (Karen Zwick moved to adjourn; 
Cyndi Kuyper seconded the motion. It passed unanimously) 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Karen E. Wilczewski, Recording Secretary 
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Treasurer’s Report  
Dr. Alan Dale Schmidt, Treasurer 
 
Balance Sheet (as of 9/25/2012) 
Cash and Bank Accounts 8/28/2012 9/25/2012 
Mensa – Checking $9,239.14 $9,415.87 
Vanguard Mensa (6/29/12, 12/29/11) $3,738.39 $3,738.39 

Total Cash and Bank Accounts $12,977.53 $13,154.26 
   
Other Assets    
Regional Gathering Account  
(7-23-12) 

$7,680.90 $7,680.90 

   
Total Assets  $20,658.43 $20,835.16 

 
 
Profit & Loss Statement (8/28/2012 to 9/25/2012) 
Income Date Amount 
American Mensa 525x.82 3new 
0corp5reins,25test site, 30 test 

9/2012 $493.50 

Vanguard dividend 2012 to 6/29   
Monthly Meeting 9/14M, nonM, food, child, 
new,spk, people $donation 

9/10/12  

Youth member donation $211 
Total Scholarship fund$308 

 
 

 

Total Income   $493.50 
   
Expenses    
500 first class stamps for Mindbending, P.O. 9/14/2012 $225.00 
Min Press (MINDs for September) 9/2012 $0 
Jan Doyle MIND food 8/28/2012 $91.77 

Total Expenses   $316.77 
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Central Indiana Mensa Presents 

 
 
                           
 
 

 
 
 

 
Fascinating Presentations! Games! Tournaments!  

Talent Show! Hard Cider Tasting! Kids’ Activities! 

January 25, 26, 27, 2012January 25, 26, 27, 2012January 25, 26, 27, 2012January 25, 26, 27, 2012    
 

What to PayWhat to PayWhat to PayWhat to Pay    Whom to PayWhom to PayWhom to PayWhom to Pay    Where to StayWhere to StayWhere to StayWhere to Stay    
$55 until Dec 15, 2012 
$65 until December 31, 
2012 
$75 from January 1, 2013 
 
Kids: 
$25 – under 6 years old 
$40 – 6 – 12 years old 
 
Day Rates: 
$20 Friday or Sunday 
Only 
$40 Saturday Only 

Cyndi Kuyper 
2606 Henderson St. 
West Lafayette, IN 47906-
1537 
(765) 463-1393 
cyndi9352@yahoo.com  
 
Our hotel is fully handicapped 
accessible. 
 
All activities on one floor  
 
Game Room 

Clarion at the Waterfront 
2930 Waterfront Parkway West 
Indianapolis, IN 46214 
(317) 299-8400 
www.ClarionWaterfront.com 
 
$69 Mensa Rate 
 
Central Hospitality Area  
 
Free Parking 

 
Name__________________________________________Name Tag_________________________ 
 
Street Address_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
City________________________________________________State___________Zip____________ 
 
Phone___________________________Email____________________________________________ 
 
Local Group_________________________________Amount Enclosed________________________ 
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Mensa Monthly Gathering Location 
All Souls Unitarian Church, The Beattie Room, 

5805 E. 56th St., Indianapolis 
 

• From I-465 on the east side of Indianapolis, take the 56th St exit west (exit 40). 
• Turn left on Channing Rd (1.2 miles from the I-465 exit). 
• The church parking lot is on your left. 
• Go to the Beattie Room. 
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Region 4 RVC 
Ken Silver 

RVC4@us.mensa.org, (651) 686-0934 
1474 Blackhawk Lake Dr, Eagan, MN 55122 

Central Indiana Mensa Executive Committee (ExCom) 
Local 
Secretary 

Jan Pfeil Doyle, jan@mw.net, (317) 431-3500 
PO Box 20158, Indianapolis, 46220 

Recorder Karen Wilczewski, biltmore@topdogcom.com, (317) 849-9022 
9618 Highgate Circle North, Indianapolis, IN 46250 

Editor Karen Zwick, mind.editor@yahoo.com, (317) 626-3789 
1634 Mace Dr., Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Membership Bob Zdanky, zdanky@gmail.com, (317) 503-0091 

At Large Teresa Gregory, teresa.gregory@yahoo.com, (317) 430-1761 
75 N Whittier Place, Indianapolis, IN 46219 

At Large David Culp 

At Large Ann Hake 

At Large Jean Rodgers 

At Large Karen Steilberger 

Area Coordinators 
Bloomington Nan Harvey, NanHarvey@gmail.com, (812) 345-9608 

708 S Cory Lane, Lot 61, Bloomington, IN 47403  

Evansville Dr. Louis Cady, lcadymd@mac.com, (812) 429-0772 

Kokomo Ken Kleist, (765) 457-6975, POB 88 Kokomo, IN 46903 

Lafayette Joe Stamper, joe_stamper@comcast.net, (765) 474-4759 

Muncie Jason Smith, munciemensa@gmail.com 
2601 S. Mitchell Ct., Muncie, IN 47302 

Other Volunteers 
Bridge SIG Grace Falvey, (317) 842-6246 

8116 Fox Chase Dr, Indianapolis, IN 46256 

Ham ‘n Eggs Alison Brown, SIGHT@indymensa.org 

Gifted 
Children 

David Bonner, gcc@kids.indymensa.org, (317) 973-0258 
6279 Canterbury Dr, Zionsville, IN 46077 

Ass’t Gifted 
Children 

Laurel Richardson, Lhabitat@aol.com, (317) 244-0000 
654 Phaeton Place, Indianapolis, IN 46227 

SIGHT 
Coordinator 

Alison Brown, SIGHT@indymensa.org 

Proctor 
Coordinator 

Steve Merchant, blazingstar32@hotmail.com, (317) 240-3077 
2234 Fullerton Circle, Indianapolis, IN 46214  

A
m

er
ic

an
 M

en
sa

, L
td

. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

S
ta

m
p 

 
12

29
 C

or
po

ra
te

 D
riv

e 
W

es
t 

A
rli

ng
to

n 
T

ex
as

 7
60

06
-6

10
3 

 A
D

D
R

E
S

S
 S

E
R

V
IC

E
 R

E
Q

U
E

S
T

E
D

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

S
ta

m
p 

       
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
  A

dd
re

ss
 L

ab
el

 
  

 
 
 


